



CANADIAN CHIROPRACTIC EXAMINING BOARD
CONSEIL CANADIEN DES EXAMENS CHIROPRACTIQUES
Suite 705, 7015 Macleod Trail SW
Calgary, AB T2H 2K6
Email: exams@cceb.ca

October 9, 2020

Update # 4 Component C Montreal – Rescheduled Exam Information

As you are likely now aware, Trois-Rivières was changed into a red zone by the Government of Quebec yesterday afternoon. This now means that, without a written exemption, we are no longer permitted to administer our exam in Trois-Rivières.

The CCEB continues to work closely with OCQ in our combined efforts to secure an exemption permitting us to hold our exams in Quebec. We ask for your further patience as we await an answer, from government, to our exemption request.

Candidates can expect to receive further direction by Wednesday, October 14, 2020.

We are working simultaneously to prepare for several different contingency plans as we monitor the COVID-19 related restrictions countrywide, all of which are completely outside the control of the CCEB. This unprecedented situation requires that we all remain patient and flexible as we navigate the obstacles associated with life in the shadow of a global pandemic.

We understand this is frustrating. Please know that the staff team at the CCEB along with the OCQ are working together to find a resolution.

What should you do now?

If you would prefer to postpone your Component C examination until the February examination administration, you can email exams@cceb.ca and request a full refund.

It is our commitment to communicate transparently and simultaneously with all impacted candidates in a timely manner.

Please read any emails you receive from the CCEB thoroughly and ensure that any information regarding the CCEB examination comes directly from the CCEB to ensure accuracy.